
 
 

FIND YOUR VOICE.  SPEAK YOUR MIND. 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

1359 Route 2  •  The Mohawk Trail  •  Charlemont, MA  01339  •  413.339.4912  •  Fax 413.339.4324  •  www.charlemont.org 

 

 

Fall 2015 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Committees have already been meeting to discuss the Academy Cornucopia Auction, and 

we would love to have everyone’s help and support.  

 

One important component of this annual event is the delicious food that is offered. There 

is a lot of work that needs to happen to make this event a success and for this reason the 

Food Committee needs your help.  Are you willing to make a batch of small “one bite 

wonders” of savories or sweets?  Might you help in the kitchen during the event and with 

clean up at the end?  Examples of previously supplied items include: vegetarian skewers, 

small stuffed grape leaves, small spanakopita bites, and stuffed mushrooms. For desserts, 

we’ve offered small brownies, small whoopee pies, and various types of cookies. We are 

especially looking for gluten-free, vegetarian, and vegan items. We do not use plates or 

provide forks, so we ask that you please respect the size guidelines.  

 

We will provide napkins for serving your delicious contributions. We also ask that when 

you deliver your edible contribution you include a small card listing the ingredients of 

your recipe to make sure that we may make our guests as comfortable as possible by 

heading off any allergic reactions.  

 

The goodies listed above are only some of the fabulous things that we have had on our 

menu, so use your creative imaginations! If you would like more guidance, please contact 

us and we can provide you with a recipe. We ask that you bring food donations to the 

school on the evening of the auction, on nice serving trays. Please remember to label the 

plate with your name so that your trays may be promptly returned to you. To cut down on 

waste, we are asking for one offering per family at this time.  

 

For planning purposes, please contact Ann Hallenbeck, Food Committee Coordinator 

(annray151@yahoo.com) by October 31, 2015 to notify her of what you will be making. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of the auction.  We look forward to seeing you at 

this wonderful event on November 7
th

! 

 

The Cornucopia Auction Committee 
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